
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
News Release 
 
Joint Commission Meeting Oct. 6 on Clean Air Action Plan 
Los Angeles and Long Beach boards to consider 2010 CAAP Update 
 
The Los Angeles and Long Beach boards of harbor commissioners will convene a special joint 
meeting 2 p.m. Wednesday, October 6 at Banning’s Landing Community Center in Wilmington 
to consider the 2010 San Pedro Bay Ports Clean Air Action Plan (CAAP) Update. 
 
The 2010 CAAP Update is a new version of the Clean Air Action Plan adopted by the ports of 
Los Angeles and Long Beach in 2006 to reduce air pollution from port operations. The Update 
sets even more aggressive goals and strategies for reducing air pollution and health risks from 
goods movement. 
 
Joint meeting of Los Angeles and Long Beach boards of harbor commissioners 
Wednesday, October 6, 2 p.m. 
Banning’s Landing Community Center, 100 E. Water St., Wilmington  90744 
Live Webcast: www.polb.com/webcast and on the Port of Los Angeles website here.  
 
The 2010 CAAP Update, Fact Sheet, Synopsis of Significant Changes and “Response to 
Comments” document are available at www.cleanairactionplan.org, www.polb.com/caap or 
www.portoflosangeles.org. 
 
The original CAAP and the 2010 CAAP Update were developed with significant input and 
collaboration among the ports, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, California Air 
Resources Board and South Coast Air Quality Management District. 
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